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Kaiser Francis Co. 
P.O. Box 21468 
Tulsa, OK 74121-1468 

Re: TCHRanch6#l 
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Gentlemen: 

New Mexico Oil Conservation Division (NMOCD) representative inspected during routine 
housekeeping an unlined surface impoundment on the location referenced above. 

At this time NMOCD is requesting that a pit closure and remediation plan be submitted to our 
office on the above referenced location. We require your response within 30 days of receipt of 
this notice. 

To assist you in this matter, we are enclosing a copy of the NMOCD Guidelines for pit closures. 
If you have any further questions, or need any assistance please do not hesitate to write or call me 
at (505-393-6161 ext. . 113). 

Sincerely, 

Donna Williams 
Environmental Engineer 
Cc. Wayne Price; Chris Williams; 


